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North Atlantic Council statement on developments on the
Turkish-Syrian border

nato.int/cps/en/natohq/news_90447.htm

As stated on 26 June 2012, the Alliance continues to closely follow the situation in Syria. In
view of the Syrian regime’s recent aggressive acts at NATO’s southeastern border, which
are a flagrant breach of international law and a clear and present danger to the security of
one of its Allies, the North Atlantic Council met today, within the framework of Article 4 of the
Washington Treaty, and discussed the continuous shelling of locations in Turkey adjacent to
the Turkish-Syrian border by the Syrian regime forces.

https://www.nato.int/cps/en/natohq/news_90447.htm
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The most recent shelling on 3 October 2012, which caused the death of five Turkish citizens
and injured many, constitutes a cause of greatest concern for, and is strongly condemned
by, all Allies.

 In the spirit of indivisibility of security and solidarity deriving from the Washington Treaty, the
Alliance continues to stand by Turkey and demands the immediate cessation of such
aggressive acts against an Ally, and urges the Syrian regime to put an end to flagrant
violations of international law.







